
Miner Elementary School   January 2017 

Å     PAL Site Lead: Michael Greer    Å    202-631-9287    Å       www.peopleanimalslove.org    Å     Michael@peopleanimalslove.org    Å 

This month, PAL students have 
been working with our Watery 
Worlds curriculum. Students 
have learned about all sorts of 
underwater animals and their 
habitats. They have also been 
learning about the human impact 
on our oceans, from over fishing 
to oil spills. Students have 
created jellyfish artwork and 
oceans in a bottle as part of 
their Watery Worlds learning! 
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S t a f f  S h o u t  o u t  

 

The PAL students at Miner got their first club pets this 
year! The PAL student selected and voted for names for 

the two gerbils: Day-Day (left) and Rainbow (right)!  

Class of the month  

January's PAL Class of the Month is Ms. Hayes' and Mr. Amit's Kindergarten and 1st 
Grade class! Their class has had some of the best attendance in all of PAL. They are always 
focused on their learning and have made some amazing artwork this month. They have 
gotten off to an amazing start this year and we know they will keep it going! 

This month's staff shout out goes to Mr. Okezie and Ms. Serena. 
These two work with our two oldest classes (3rd/4th, and 
4th/5th). Both of them work hard to support their PAL 
students in learning and thinking about their world and the role 
they play in it. Mr. Okezie and Ms. Serena often take time to 
collaborate and brainstorm about how they can best serve their 
students.  

Upcoming Dates: 
 
February 3rd  
      Rainforest Animals 

Assembly 
 
February 17th 

No School (Professional 
Development Day for 
staff) 

 
February 20th 
 No School (Presidentõs 

Day)  



Å  PAL Program Director: Katrina Branch  Å  202-560-2779  Å  www.peopleanimalslove.org  Å  Katrina@peopleanimalslove.org  Å 

Stanton Elementary School   January 2017 

 

In the month of January, PAL scholars have been 

working on the Plant Buddies curriculum. In this 

curriculum scholars have explored the many ways that 

plants have become a major source of life. Scholars 

knowledge of plant life is essential in preserving the 

natural environments they live and learn in each day. 

Activities like The Wisconsin Fast Plant Kit, gives the 

opportunity for scholars to learn more about the life 

cycle of a plant. Other activities like, interacting and 

open discussions in class help facilitate the overall 

success of PAL Club at Stanton! 
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 Students learned the importance of 

Wildlife Preservation. 

Student of the month  

Makhia Johnson, Second Grade 

Makhia is an excellent scholar, who is always eager 

to learn new and exciting things. When in need of a 

great reading partner, Makhia is that person. She 

loves to read! During the PAL lessons, if she learns 

something that is interesting to her, she goes home 

and does further research and presents it to the 

class the next day. Makhia has been one of PALõs 

most outstanding scholar since kindergarten; with 

prefect attendance for the month of January.   

This monthõs staff shout-out goes to the 

First-Grade team, Ms. K & Ms. Johnson. 

Both ladies are hardworking individuals who 

goes beyond what is asked of them. Ms. K 

has been with PAL for seven years and Ms. 

Johnson for three years.  

Upcoming Dates: 
February 17th 
      No School (Professional Develop-

ment Day for staff) 
 
February 20th  
No School (Presidentõs Day 

 
February 23th  
 Marthaõs Table 


